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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

February 2019         Issue 6 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Spring 1: Perseverance 

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the 
week: 
Week ending 15th February: 

Year 1 -    Evelyn Clay 
Year 2      -    Harry Cotterill 
Year 3  -    Dylan Holliday 
Year 4        -    Florence Lokucewicz  
Year 5 -    Archie Pountain 
Year 6  -    Lilly Wilkes 

Sports Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sports Stars of the 
week: 
Week ending 15th February: 

Year 1     -    Zoe Gordon 
Year 2     -    Bobby Bate 
Year 3     -    Jack Clay 
Year 4     -    Harry Richardson 
Year 5     -    Holly Evans 
Year 6     -    Jessica Smith 

                    

  

 

Nut Free School 
It has come to our attention recently 

that some children have been 
bringing chocolates and biscuits that 

contain nuts in their lunchboxes.  

We would like to remind you that due 
to having a child in school with a very 

severe nut allergy we are a 
completely nut free school. 

 
Lunchboxes should not contain any 
nuts or products made with nuts (i.e. 

peanut butter or Nutella). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that there is an 
INSET Day on Monday 25th February. 

Children will return to school on 
Tuesday 26th February.  
Have a lovely half term! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 SATs Revision  
This year we are not selling the SATs 
revision booklets, instead Miss Hill will 

continue to send home a range of 
resources to support your child.  If you 
would like advice about how to help at 

home or if you wish to purchase 
additional resources then please speak 
to Miss Hill who will be happy to advise 

you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 2019 Applications 
If you have applied to St Benedict’s 
Nursery please make sure we also 

have a copy of your child’s birth 
certificate and baptism certificate along 

with the application form. 
The deadline for September 2019 
applications is Monday 1st April. 

 

 

 

Change to Menu 
Please be aware that on Tuesday 26th 
February the school dinner will be pork 
or vegetarian sausages with mashed 

potato instead of the chicken pie. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the Year 6 girls who 
represented St Benedict’s at the 
High 5 Netball finals this week. 

You all played brilliantly! 
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Well done to Olivia, Erin, Sophie and Grace who took part in a 
History Quiz at St Bartholomew’s on Wednesday against the 

other schools in the MAT. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


